
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Salisbury SnPet l Raleigh, North Carolina 27604 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
Telephone (919) 733-4996 

February 11, 1993 

Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Byron Brant, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Draft RI/FS Project Plan Addendum No. 1 
Sites 6, 9, 48, and 69 
MCB Camp Lejeune, Jacksonville, NC 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

The North Carolina Division of Solid Waste Management, Superfund Section, has 
completed our review of the referenced document. This letter constitutes our approval 
without comment. 

. 

We look forward to receiving the Final document. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

An Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action Employer 


